
ACC Minutes  
Loma Linda Subdivision 

September 9, 2018 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Jo Myatt at 6:00 pm at Jo Myatt’s residence.  In addition 
to Jo, ACC member Curt Grindal attended.  Also Loma Linda resident Greg Gettman was present. 
 
Draft minutes from the September 5, 2018 meeting were reviewed and several modifications were 
suggested to improve clarity and include additional details to arrive at the final minutes. These modified 
minutes were unanimously approved and Jo Myatt will forward for posting on the website.  
 
Under new business we reviewed and discussed a draft letter to Tom and Angie Nguyen from the ACC.  
This letter suggests a plan forward for the resolution of the excavation issue on the Nguyen’s property 
as well as on a corner of Greg Gettman’s property.  The letter will be forwarded to Tom and Angie once 
Jo is able to communicate with them by telephone. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:37 pm. 


